
Minutes of Park meeting 

January 10, 2022 

 

Meeting was called to order by Mike Richards at 6:30 PM/ 

 

Introductions were had by 18 members and guests. 

 

Minutes were read by Mary Wharton from the December 13 meeting, accepted as read. 

 

Treasures reports by Jane N8MOW and we’re also acceptrf. 

50-50 drawing was won by Mary Wharton,  $18 

 

Old business: 

Repeater work-- Earl gave a report and said he recommended not doing anything at the present time 

because the repeater was being vastly underutilized and why should we put five Thousand dollars into 

something that wasn’t being used. 

 

He also mentioned that the new mash system was being renovated and we might get a few more nodes 

online pretty soon. 

 

 New business 

Upcoming testing by Kenny’s group we discussed. 

 

Motion by Bob to adjourn the meeting at approximately 7:25  was second by Earl.. 

Minutes taken by Mary Wharton, Secretary 

 


